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Covid Protocols 

New England Adult Music Camp  
2023 

 
 
Dear NEAMC Campers, Faculty & Staff, 

Covid continues to be part of our lives and although the risk is significantly reduced, we still 
want and need to take certain precautions to protect the well-being of everyone at camp, and 
ensure that we have a great week together!  

Please, read the following guidelines that will be followed during our camp week.  
 
For those of you who are travelling with a guest whose email address we may not have, we 
request that you forward this information to them. 
 
Vaccination: Covid vaccinations are no longer mandatory to attend the New England Adult Music 
Camp. The far majority of people are now partially or fully vaccinated or have had Covid.  

 
We do recommend that all campers be vaccinated and fully boosted at least 2 weeks prior to 
attending camp.  This will further aid us in keeping everyone healthy and safe. 
 
Testing: Campers are required to submit a rapid antigen test prior to or during 
registration.  The test must be administered within 24 hours of arrival at camp (no earlier 
than Saturday, August 19th). Failure to submit such a test will require a test to be 
administered on site at a cost of $20. 
 
Everyone is required to bring at least 1 test kit with them to camp for testing if 
necessary. 
 
Masking: is optional at camp but anyone that feels more comfortable masking in any 
situation will be supported.   
 
If you are diagnosed with Covid in the 2 weeks leading up to camp, we ask that you 
only attend camp if you test negative on Saturday, August 19th, 2023. 

If you are diagnosed with Covid anytime the week prior to camp and onwards, we ask 
that you do not attend camp and notify Nina Andersen that you won’t be coming.   
 
While at camp, if you develop cold symptoms, fever, cough or other flu like 
symptoms such as unusual fatigue, body aches etc. immediately notify Nina 
Andersen.  Please, stay in your lodgings until after a test has been administered 
and results known.  
 
If the test is positive: you will be asked to cease attending all camp music activities, meals and 
social gatherings and make arrangements to leave for home as soon as possible.   
 

Thanks for all your efforts to arrive at camp healthy and ready to make music!! 
 

nina.andersen@snowpond.org – 207-415-0880 

mailto:nina.andersen@snowpond.org
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